
 

 

 

 

December 11, 2018 

 

Ms. Christina Wood 

Dallas Fort Worth International Airport 

PO Box 619428 

DFW Airport, TX  75261-9428 

 

Dear Ms. Wood, 

 

On behalf of the City of Coppell, I wish to express my support for the Application to establish a Foreign 

Trade Zone at the ATP SciencePty, Ltd. facility located at 410 N Freeport Parkway, Coppell, TX  75019. 

 

The Foreign Trade Zone will complement our efforts to expand and diversify our economy.  We 

understand that imported inventory and inventory held in a foreign trade zone for export will be exempt 

from ad valorem tax and fully support this application as a means of promoting economic growth in the 

region. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Karen Selbo Hunt 

Mayor 


